RSHE at Carr Mill has been embedded into our Personal, Social, Health and Economic (PSHE) curriculum for many years.  
Since the RSHE expectations have been in place we have reviewed our PSHE curriculum to make sure that our lessons meet the requirements that the government has set out for the content of Relationships and Health Education along with the objectives set by the PSHE association. 
In addition to PSHE we also follow the PATHs programme and so as a school we have spent a lot of time ensuring that the statutory requirements are taught across both areas along with exploiting links with other subjects such as science and computing.  We have sequenced our learning on a long term planner and then drilled down to exactly what will be taught and when across each phase- including the RSEH requirements.  You can clearly see on our website these 2 documents along with the statutory documents. 
 
We have also updated our Relationships, Sex and Health Education policy to reflect the new statutory status for Relationships Education, in response to the consultation to parents. 
 
We also offer additional Sex education for Y6 pupils. 
